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August 18, 2025

PUBLIC MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT (UPDATED OFFICIAL LOCATION)

WHO: Anne Arundel County Department of Public Works (DPW) 

WHAT: Marley Neck Boulevard Trail Gap
Project #H589702

WHEN: Thursday, September 18, 2025 - 6:00PM - 7:00PM 

WHERE: Marley Elementary School 
715 Cooper Road
Glen Burnie, MD 21060

A public meeting has been scheduled from 6:00 PM-7:00 PM on Thursday, September 18, 2025 at Marley 
Elementary School to discuss plans to construct a new shared-use path along the east side of Marley Neck 
Boulevard from the northern end of the trail at the Creekside development to the sidewalk south of 
Tanyard Springs Lane. 

The purpose of the project is to improve pedestrian and bicyclist connectivity along Marley Neck 
Boulevard. Retaining walls are proposed where the path crosses over an existing culvert and there will be 
curb, gutter and pavement replacement to accommodate them.

The project is slated to start in spring 2026 and be finished by fall 2026. The northbound lane of Marley 
Neck Boulevard will be closed during construction. There will be traffic control devices, including drums, 
arrow panels and temporary traffic signs to guide motorists and provide a safe work zone for the 
contractor. 

Since the project includes proposed work within the 25-foot wetland buffer, there has been extensive 
planning and design to ensure there are minimal, temporary wetland impacts during construction. We 
welcome your input on the proposed work and schedule. For additional information, please go to: 
https://www.aacounty.org/departments/planning-and-zoning/development/community-
meetings/community-meeting-calendar/.

Anyone needing accommodations must contact DPW Customer Relations at 410-222-7582 or by email at 
pwcust00@aacounty.org at least seven days in advance of the event. TTY users please call via Maryland 
Relay 7-1-1. All materials are available in alternative formats upon request.

Las personas que necesiten servicios de interpretación de idiomas deben ponerse en contacto con el servicio 
de atención al cliente del DPW al 410-222-7582, o por correo electrónico a pwcust00@aacounty.org, al 
menos con siete días de antelación al evento. Todo el material escrito estará disponible en el idioma deseado 
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si se solicita.


